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Friday 23rd May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Parish Spring Fayre – 14th June 
 

Our parish will be holding their Summer Fayre on Saturday 14th of June, 10.00am at Biddulph Town 
Hall.  
 
The school will be supporting the parish and running a toy stall. It would be appreciated if the 
children could contribute any clean, good quality unwanted toys, bringing them into school on 
Friday 13th June. 
 
There will be a variety of stalls and refreshments on the day (the cakes are exceptional!). This is 
always is a lovely social event so please come along and support our parish.       
 
 
Mrs S Rathbone 
Executive Principal 
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